May 15, 2006

Mr. Rex Havens
12314 N. Wood Ridge Ct.
Dunlap, IL 61525

Dear Rex:

I just wanted to send you a quick letter to say “thank you™ for a great performance at
Panther Creek Country Club on May 5™. I think you could tell from the response of the
members in attendance that they too enjoyed your show immensely.

I think starting off the night talking about some of the local newscasters and the areas
surrounding Springfield got everyone tuned in to you from the start. I am always amazed
at how a person such as yourself can draw an audience in and keep them focused;
something you have definitely mastered.

As you said to me, it would be hard to have the same comedian back the following year,
but I do look forward to having you back at Panther Creek in the future for more of your
insight into the thing we call “life.”

Thanks again for a great show!

Timothy R. Straley
Club Operations Manager
Panther Creek Country Club

3001 Panther Creek Dr.
Springfield, IL 62711 - 217/546-4431




